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Windward Oahu Community to Receive Update on Natural Resources 

Kailua, Oahu -- The Department of Land and Natural Resources (DLNR) will be updating the Kailua 

residents about projects under its jurisdiction on Wednesday, February 1, 2012 from 5:30 to 8 p.m. at 

Kainalu Elementary School.    

The DLNR representatives presenting are:  

 Guy Kaulukukui, DLNR Deputy Director, will provide division reports for the Windward District  

 Ed Underwood, of the Division of Boating and Ocean Recreation-Kailua Bay  

 Paul Conry, of Hamakua Wetlands, Kawainui Marsh and Ulupo  

 The Division of Forestry and Wildlife-Off-Shore Islands 

 

“This is an opportunity for the community to learn about the precious natural resources that surround 

their neighborhood and how to protect and preserve them,” said Sen. Pohai Ryan, who represents 

Hawaii Kai, Waimanalo, Keolu Hills, Lanikai and Kailua.   

 

A viewing of “The Rain Follows the Forest,” a half-hour film illustrating the importance of watershed 

protection and restoration will also be held at the meeting.  In the film, Local Actor Jason Scott Lee sets 

out to learn fresh water supply and our upland forest environment.  

 

The public will also be able to browse through informational displays by the DLNR.  
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